MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF MEDICINE TAKES DISCIPLINARY ACTION

WAKEFIELD:  The Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine took disciplinary action against the medical licenses of Christian G. Heinis, M.D. and Anthony G. Eaton, M.D.  
In a Consent Order, Dr. Christian G. Heinis agreed to a stayed suspension of his license to practice medicine after he admitted that he engaged in disruptive behavior with nine patients and failed to maintain adequate medical records for five patients in conformity with the law. The suspension was immediately stayed upon Dr. Heinis entering into a Probation Agreement requiring him to complete a practice audit, which will include a review of his prescribing, dispensing and documentation practices and requiring him to adopt any recommendations made by the audit entity.  Dr. Heinis, who is board certified in emergency medicine, was first licensed to practice medicine in Massachusetts on June 2, 2004. Dr. Heinis is also licensed to practice medicine in Connecticut and Rhode Island. He currently practices emergency room medicine in Connecticut and is also employed at DiStefano Hair Restoration Center. 
The Board reprimanded Dr. Anthony G. Eaton’s medical license after he agreed, in a Consent Order, that he had failed to maintain complete, timely and adequate medical records for four patients. Dr. Eaton is also required to complete Continuing Medical Education credits on medical record documentation. Dr. Eaton, an internist, has been licensed in the Commonwealth since May 5, 2004. He currently practices medicine in a private practice in Methuen. Dr. Eaton is also licensed to practice medicine in New York.
The Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine licenses more than 40,000 physicians, osteopaths and acupuncturists.  The Board was created in 1894 to protect the public health and safety by setting standards for the practice of medicine and ensuring that doctors who practice in the Commonwealth are appropriately qualified and competent. The Board investigates complaints and determines sanctions. More information is available at www.mass.gov/massmedboard, or you may contact the Board at borimmediamassmail.state.ma.us.  

